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conservation Division rn‘ncny?.ﬂ“SGUNS-G“mmi
8440 Federal Building '
Salt Lake City, Utah 34138

March 26, 1977

Me. H. A, Yalther, Je.
Alantic Richfield Company
501 Lincoln Tower Building
1860 Lincoln Street
Denver, Colorado 80203

L Ho. 5~10

Sheep Mountain Unit

Mg fIEY%, Sec. 10-275-70U
Huerfano County, Colorado
Leases C-10646 & C-10488

Well No. 4-25

Sheep Mountafn Unit

LB 1%, Sec. 25-278-70
Huerfano County, Colorade
Lease C-4400

Dear Mr. Walther:

Yo are in receipt of your letter dated iarch 24, 1977, in vreply

to our letter dated March 22, 1977, wherein you state that
drilling of the referenced wells has been indefinitely deferved;
therefore, approval of these applications may be cancelled. As

of this date, we are vescinding the referenced applications, which
were approved January 23, 1976 and Cctober ., 1975 respectively,
without prejudice.

You further ddvise that any surface disturbances will be rehabili-
tated, and in the event you decide to drill either of these wells
at a later date that you will submit new Applications for Permit
to Drill.

Sincere)y'yours,

(Ofig. Sed.) E. W. Guynn

- E. N. Guynn
District Engineer
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